
Greetings,  
 
As all law enforcement officer and proud citizen of the state of Oregon I wish to formally express my 
fervent opposition to SB 978. I feel safer doing my job and as a citizen when law abiding citizens use 
their Constitutional Rights to protect me and themselves with easily accessible firearms, both in their 
homes and on their persons. Please do not try to take that away from them. 
 
Thank you for your time, 
 
-Mr. Daniel Fouch 
 
 


